
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Ken Nix <knix@oconeesc.com>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 4/7/2016 10:26:04 AM

Subject: RE: Retirement

Mr. Nix,
 
Thank you for letting our office know of your effective resignation date, July 1, 2016.  We will inform the Governor 
and get back to you in the coming weeks.
 
In the meantime, if there is anything else you need, please let us know.
 
Sincerely,
 
Rebecca
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
One SC Flood Relief Fund – www.onescfund.org
 
 
 
From: Ken Nix [mailto:knix@oconeesc.com] 

Sent: Monday, April 04, 2016 3:55 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Retirement
 
Rebecca we spoke in July last year about my anticipated retirement and you mentioned that I keep your information 
should I need any assistance.  As a matter of courtesy to you I have mailed the attached letter to Governor Haley.
 
Based upon the appointment of the Lancaster County Deputy Treasurer to Treasurer by way of Code Section 
12-39-40, it is my understanding that my Chief Deputy Auditor may receive the appointment automatically.  If this is 
not the case please let me know.  The letter to Governor Haley explains the circumstances.
 
Thanks,
 
Ken
Kenneth E. Nix
Oconee County Auditor
864-364-5070
 
Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient 
and may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of 
the original message.
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